
     Grain-Fed 
        Calves

$2.00 per lb (live weight) 

1,100 lbs. average weight per calf

Perdido Rivers Farms (PRF), with support of the 
Tribal Council,  has started a pilot program to 
provide grain-fed beef to Tribal Members and the 
public.   

PRF will assume all cost relating to the care,  
feeding, and processing of calves.  Calves should 
be ready for processing in March or April of 2018. 

Contact John English, PRF Manager, at 
(251) 368-0826 or (251) 253-5902 if you have 
questions or need more information. 

The participation and success of this pilot program will 
determine if program  will be available in the future.

G r a i n - Fe d  C a l f  P i l o t  Pro g r a m

Are You Interested?
Quarter-Half-Whole Available

Tuesday, January 30, 2018
Last Day To Order Beef


